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Tuesday 6th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This letter is to inform you of the upcoming events that will be taking place over the 

next few weeks. 

 

The children will take part in their last enterprise activity – A cake sale- on Friday 7th July 

and the money raised will go towards their end of year celebrations and trips. Fab will 

support the children in this activity.  The Cake Sale will take place outside the main 

school gates from 3.15pm- 3.45pm. 

 

 

The Year 6 Production will take place on Wednesday 12th July at 5pm, please come 

and see your child/loved one in their last ever performance at Bonneville Primary 

School. 

 

The Year 6 Leavers Assembly is on Thursday 20th July at 9.30am, the event is a time for 

us to focus on our ‘Class of 2023’, reflecting on their time at Bonneville and wishing 

them well for the future.  

Each child will also be presented with a parting gift as they take their last steps onto 

the school stage as a pupil of Bonneville Primary School.   

 

The Year 6 Prom will also be on the 20th July between 5pm and 7pm. Please let the year 

6 teachers know if you would be available to help set up for the event. 

 

 

We hope you are available to support your child during these events. We look forward 

to seeing you all there. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms. A. Parker 

Lead Headteacher 


